THE COLUMBUS BOYCHOIR SCHOOL Princeton, New Jersey

NEWSLETTER

Vol. VI

February 8, 1962

No. 19

BOYCHOIR ALUMNI CHORAL MEETING, this Saturday, February 10th, 3:00PM. Mr. Bryant and Mr. Haley will be meeting with the alumni to form a choral group. A musical program is planned.

MEMBERS OF THE CONCERT AND RESIDENT CHOIR will sing Wednesday and Thursday evenings of this week for the "United Festival of Song". Forty boys will participate in a short program. The Westminster Choir, the Princetch High School Choir, and other groups from the Princeton area will participate in the United Fund program being given at the McCarter Theatre.

REHEARSALS on "The Apothecary" by Haydn, have kept the choirs busy the last two weeks. The boys have enjoyed working with the stagings and properties.

BALTIMORE AND EDMONDSON concerts in Maryland last weekend were successfull. For several boys it was their first overnight trip with the concert choir. Several alumni members attended the concerts: Carl Jeschke, Tad Lyon, and Richard Puzniak.

THE BELL TELEPHONE program on "Time", narrated by Dr. Frank Banter, was watched on TV by all the boys. It was enjoyed by all. The Bell films "Hemo, the Magnificent", and "The Alphabet Conspiracy" have been shown at school this year.

ASSEMBLY PROGRAM this week was the films taken by Mr. Wolfe on tour. Mr. Rhine also gave a short talk ragarding the newly-instituted rifle club.

SPRING VACATION begins Tuesday, March 20th and ends Sunday, April 1st 5:30PM.

SUMMER CAMP - a big announcement coming next week in the Newsletter!!

INTERVIEW SERIES - THE NEWSLETTER

MRS. ROSEMARY FLECK, teacher of the fifth grade, is a special teacher to her pupils. They all enjoy her teaching very much. One boy said happily, "Gee, she's swell!"

Mrs. Fleck lives at 92 Spruce Street in Princeton with her husband and infant son, John. She grew up on Long Island and attended in later years the St. Mary School in South Amboy, N.J. She taught in Highland Park, N.J. before coming to the Boychoir School.

Mrs. Fleck enjoys reading and listening to music very much.

We hop that she will stay with us for many years to come.

- J. DeLoach

TOUR SCHEDULE for both parts of the Spring Tour will be published in next week's issue of the Newsletter.

Newsletter Staff

Richard Funk, Editor-in-chief; N. Wordell, D. H.

Ass't. Editors